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March 2019 

 

 

Dear Parent(s) / Guardian(s), 

 

In advance of the Careers Night taking place on 2nd May 2019  and to continue your 

daughter’s preparation for making informed career choices she will have the opportunity to 

participate in a number of careers events on Thursday 28th March 2019. Students will firstly 

attend a two hour seminar on career planning and interview skills, in school, given by Ms. 

Aisling Fleming from the DCU Careers Service.  

 

Students will then travel by bus to UCD. Here they will attend a UCD information session and 

tour of the campus from 12 to 2pm. Following this, they will make their own way home from 

UCD.  

 

Later in the year students will have the opportunity to attend a number of optional career 

workshops including studying in the UK, applying to medicine and the HPAT test, art and 

design courses and portfolio preparation. Students and Parents will also receive further 

information the Careers Night 2019 closer to the event.  

 

If you are happy for your daughter to attend the trip to UCD on 28th March 2019, please 

complete the permission section on the school app by Thursday 21st March 2019. Please note 

students will be making their own way home from UCD. 

 

If you have any queries please feel free to contact us. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Lesley Porter.    Fionnuala Bannan. 

Guidance Counsellor   Guidance Counsellor  
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